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July 28, 2023 

 

Dear Applegate Residents, 

 

We have been informed of visitors parking in reserved spaces. Please remember visitor 

hang tangs may only be used in visitor spaces. Parking spaces are clearly numbered 

and marked for Reserved Use and for Visitors.  

 

Any vehicles with a visitor hang tag parked in a reserved space will be towed in 

accordance with the Parking Policy. The Parking Policy is available in the governing 

documents and can be accessed via the Owner’s portal and community website. 

 

If you have any urgent concerns or questions, you may contact the Sentry management 

office via phone at (410) 721-7171 or via email at maryland@sentrymgt.com. 
 

 

Board of Directors 

Applegate, A Condominium Association  
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